From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, May 28, 2021 10:31 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-05-28

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0039

-- Name --
Shelby Hamilton

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Greetings,

Thank you for taking the time to consider my opinion.

| find it difficult to believe that in the current state of the world, that the wealthy would need more
money from those struggling. The timing of this increase can not go unnoticed. | think it is disheartening,
shameful and greedy that a company as well established as lakefront would increase its rates in a time
when so many are struggling to put food on their table.

Reconsider.

Shelby Hamilton
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